
 

 

 

 

Giving Back 

On Saturday, October 26, 2024, Kimal Lumber was thrilled to bring back our benefit golf 
tournament after a five-year hiatus. This year’s event, held in support of Johns Hopkins All 
Children’s Hospital and the Ronald McDonald House Charities Tampa Bay, was a resounding 
success, uniting our customers, vendors, and staff in a shared mission of giving back. It was truly 
heartening to see everyone come together not only for a day of fun but also to make a 
meaningful impact on our community.  

This tournament marked the first since 2019, and we were delighted to celebrate with so many 
familiar faces. The camaraderie and spirit of giving were evident as players teed off, sponsors 
showed their support, and our community came together once again. We owe a heartfelt thank 
you to all our sponsors and customers who made this event possible. Your generosity is not only 
appreciated but also deeply valued as it allows Kimal to contribute to causes that mean so much 
to us all. 

In light of recent events, our community’s strength and resilience have become even more 
evident. Hurricane Milton recently devastated large parts of the areas we serve, impacting 
countless families and businesses. As always, Kimal Lumber remains dedicated to helping our 
community rebuild and recover. We’re working tirelessly to provide essential supplies and 
support to those who need it most, and we’re committed to doing everything we can to help 
our neighbors get back on their feet. 

During challenging times like these, the strength of our character shines through. We’ve faced 
several storms in recent years, but each time, we’ve emerged stronger—together. It’s inspiring 
to witness the dedication of our customers, vendors, and employees as we all rally for a 
common cause: helping those affected by the storm find stability once more. 

To everyone who participated in our golf tournament or those supporting hurricane relief 
efforts, thank you. Your commitment makes a difference, and it shows that Kimal Lumber is more 
than just a company; we’re a part of this community, and we’re here to stay. We encourage 
everyone to continue doing their part, knowing that Kimal cares and will remain steadfast in 
providing assistance wherever it’s needed. 

Together, we can help rebuild lives, restore hope, and reinforce the bonds that make our 
community strong. Thank you for being a part of our journey, and thank you for showing, once 
again, the power of unity and compassion. 

 

Clark Willis  



 

 

Regional Sales Manager - Kimal Lumber 


